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 Margaret will present a half day seminar 

using story telling as a means to build a 

common sense of purpose among groups or 

communities as well as to illustrate 

complex concepts. 

 

If you have never heard Margaret present, 

you will not want to miss this.  She is the 

CEO for The HR Edge, Inc.  She is the 

author of several business books and 

appears regularly on local ABC, CBS and 

Fox television affiliates.   

 

If you have heard Margaret previously, you 

know what a dynamic speaker and 

presenter that she is.  You will not be 

disappointed. 

 

Get your reservations in early as seating 

will be limited.  The last time we had 

Margaret speaking, it filled up quickly. 

 

See attached flyer for more details. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Getting  

 
 

  

 

             IN THIS ISSUE: 

       March Seminar 

       Meet Your Board 

        Education Updates  

       Scholarship Updates 

       Member Appreciation Event 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Meeting Place & Time: 

The Brethren Home – Nicarry Room 

2990 Carlisle Pike, New Oxford, PA  17350 

 

Wednesday, March 15, 2017  Registration 

starting at 7:30 AM, continental breakfast & 

presentation starting at 8:00 AM  For 

reservations, have your contact person call 

or email by March 7, 2017.  Contact Lisa 

Moore at 717-515-1033 or 

lisamoore1956@gmail.com 

 
Cost is $50 for members and $75 for guests.   
Members include HAMA, HAHRA & GAPA 
members.      
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SCHOLARSHIP UPDATE 
 

2017 Scholarship information is being 
circulated.  See attached flyers.  This 
year we have decided to do something 
new.  While the traditional student 
scholarship will remain the same as last 
year, we are now offering one for the 
adult learner who wants to continue 
their education.  This is for HAMA 
members who have unreimbursed 
education expenses through the end of 
this year (meaning that you could be 
taking a summer and/or fall semester 
class.  Details are listed on the flyers.  
If the applicant is not currently a 
member, they can join at the $45 
membership fee and submit the 
application. 
Note: for the traditional student 
application, you only need to be an 
employee of a HAMA company (not an 
individual member). 
If you have any questions on this, don’t 
hesitate to reach out to me. 
 
Finally, we do need sponsors for these 
scholarships, so please consider 
donating to this fund.  Forms are 
attached.  If your company donates to 
this fund, we will put your logo on the 

HAMA website. 
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EDUCATION UPDATES 

 
We are in the process of putting together our spring classes.  Stay tuned for 
details on those. 
 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE:  May 17, 2017  5-7PM 
Member Appreciation Event – Details to follow as soon we have more 
information 


